VP Fundraising Report for 1/19/2023

Prepared by Neena Karnad

- We closed our books at the end of 2022 with total Collections of over \$150K out of which \$65K donation was from the township and the remaining >85K was from public, corporate, clothing shed etc. Survey letters got us almost 8K donations and Employee Matching got is almost \$17K. Cadets brought in almost \$1200 with their fundraising efforts. Accounts were reconciled for the end-of-year 2022.
- Our Collections from the beginning of this year 2023 has been over \$9K... thanks to the holiday flyer that was sent out in December 2022.
- Planning and arrangements for the Installation dinner on 2/18/23 is going on.